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Message 

 

I am pleased to take over as the Medical superintendent of AGMC & GBP 

Hospital. Our core values include excellence, caring, safety, creativity & integrity in all 

that we undertake, including teaching, research & services. The patient’s welfare is at 

the forefront of the vision of service at AGMC & GBP Hospital and the currently existing 

workflow and general upkeep of the hospital has been improved and minor 

administrative changes have been brought about. Our medical students and Junior 

doctors are the future of our state’s and country’s healthcare. An active research and 

education programme is part of the daily activities here in addition to routine clinical work 

keeping in view the status of AGMC & GBP Hospital as a Teaching Hospital. Existing 

research programmes include those from ICMR, Model Rural Health Research Unit 

(MRHRU), Multi Disciplinary Research Unit, Viral Diagnostic Laboratory, Department of 

biotechnology, and also looking forward to undertake drug trials in coming days. Every 

effort is made to ensure ethical and protocol compliance and that they complement our 

existing knowledge base. To ensure a body of literature based on the local population, 

regular surveys are undertaken through the under graduate students. The services 

provided by the faculty and the staff of the hospital towards the sick and the needy 

people at this hospital & though outreach community activity are highly commendable. 

We look forward to cater to the local population of Tripura and people from neighbouring 

states as well. I am sure that this hospital will keep pace with current trends in healthcare 

delivery system to provide quality medical care. Hence, associating with such a forward 

thinking institution would be beneficial for the aspiring young minds and an opportunity to 

develop into competent medical professionals. 
 

I hope this institution will grow to be among the best in the country and foster a 

new era of healthcare and medical education. 
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